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April 20, 2010 

U. S. Department of Labor 
Employee Benefits Security Administration 
Public Disclosure Room N-1513 
200 Constitution Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20210 

RE:	 South Jersey Labor Management Pension Fund 
PPA Notice - Plan Year Beginning January 1, 2010 

Dear Data Coordinator: 

Enclosed please find a PPA notice for the South Jersey Labor 
Management Pension Fund as required by the U. S. Internal Revenue Service 
for the plan year beginning January 1, 2010. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
856-793-2347. 

Geraldine Strausser 
und Manager 
ri-State Administrators, Inc. 

/South Jersey Labor Management Pension Fund 
_.	 Enclosure 

Also sent U. S. mail 

CC:	 Frank M. Vaccaro, Contract Administrator (w encl.) 
Robert V. Spires, Director of Fund Operations 
Esther Santiago, Pension Manager 
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Notice of Endangered Status
 
For
 

South Jersey Labor & Management Pension Fund
 

EIN: 21-6013639
 
Plan No. 001
 

This is to inform you that on March 31, 2010 the plan actuary certified to the U.S. Department of the 
Treasury, and also to the plan sponsor, that the Plan is in "Endangered Status" for the plan year 
beginning January 1, 2010. Federal law requires that you receive this notice. 

Endangered Status 

The Plan is considered to be in "Endangered Status" because the Plan's actuary determined that the 
Plan's funded percentage for 2010 is less than 80%. 

Funding Improvement Plan 

Federal law requires pension plans in "Endangered Status" to adopt a "Funding Improvement Plan" 
aimed at restoring the financial health of the plan. The Trustees implemented a plan in November 
2009, however, no changes were required to contributions or benefits because the funding goals 
were projected to be achieved within the prescribed recovery period. The Funding Improvement 
Period begins January 1, 2012, at which time scheduled progress will be measured annually in order 
to comply with PPA. 

Where to Get More Information 

For more information about this Notice, you may contact Tri-State Administrators, Inc. at (800) 555­
4959 or 815 E Gate Drive, Suite 103, Mount Laurel, New Jersey 08054. You have a right to receive a 
copy of the "Funding Improvement Plan" from the plan. 

April 30, 2010 




